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chuckle time again
(read and enjoy)

a woman at the post office
a woman went to the post office to buy stamps for her 
christmas cards.  "what denomination?" asked the clerk.  
"oh, my goodness!  have we come to this?" said the 
woman.  "well give me 50 baptist and 50 catholic!"  
amen!

donation
father o'malley answers the phone.  "hello, is this 
father o'malley?"  "it is."  "this is the irs. can you 
help us?"  "i can."  "do you know a ted houlihan?"  "i 
do."  "is he a member of your congregation?"  "he is."  
"did he donate $10,000 to the church?" "he will".

a child's point of view!
the story of adam and eve was being carefully explained 
in the children's sunday school class.  following the 
story, the children were asked to draw some picture 
that would illustrate the story.  a little bobby drew a 
picture of a car with three people in it.  in the front 
seat was a man and in the back seat, a man and a woman.  
the teacher was at a loss to understand how this 
illustrated the lesson of adam and Eee. little bobby 
was prompt with his explanation.  "why, this is god 
driving adam and eve out of the garden!"

sunday funnies
a little girl, dressed in her sunday best, was running 
as fast as she could, trying not to be late for bible 



class.  as she ran she prayed, "dear lord, please don't 
let me be late!  dear lord, please don't let me be 
late!"  as she was running and praying, she tripped on 
a curb and fell, getting her clothes dirty and tearing 
her dress.  she got up, brushed herself off, and 
started running again.  as she ran she once again began 
to pray, "dear lord, please don't let me be late... but 
please don't shove me either!"

little angel!
little johnny's new baby brother was screaming up a 
storm.  johnny asked his mom, “where’d he come from?”   
“he came from heaven, johnny.”  johnny responded: “wow! 
i can see why they threw him out!”

the monkey
one day the zoo-keeper noticed that the monkey was 
reading two books - the bible and darwin's the origin 
of species.  in surprise he asked the ape, "why are you 
reading both those books"?  "well," said the monkey, "i 
just wanted to know if i was my brother's keeper or my 
keeper's brother."

how to get to heaven?
a teacher asked the children in her sunday school 
class, "if i sold my house and my car, had a big garage 
sale and gave all my money to the church, would i get 
into heaven?"  "no!" the children all answered.

"if i cleaned the church every day, mowed the yard, and 
kept everything neat and tidy, would i get into 
heaven?"  again, the answer was "no!"

"well," she continued, "then how can i get to heaven?"  



in the back of the room, a five-year-old boy shouted 
out, "you gotta be dead!"

helpful prayer
billy had been misbehaving and was sent to his room.  
after a while he emerged and informed his mother that 
he had thought it over and then said a prayer.  "fine", 
said the pleased mother.  "if you ask God to help you 
not misbehave, he will help you."  "oh, i didn't ask 
him to help me not misbehave," said johnny. "i asked 
him to help you put up with me."

-------

i don't know about you, but i believe God has a sense 
of humor, after all, He gave us one.   sometimes we 
just need to relax and just let God take the wheel.  
even in the midst of whatever is going on, remember 
this word from His holy book.  "a merry heart does 
good, like medicine, but a broken spirit dries the 
bones." prov 17:22


